
TAKE OUR KIDS TO WORK  

November 2,  2022 

October 11, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

On Wednesday November 2, 2022, the grade 9 students at Kelvin High School will take part in a project called 

Take Our Kids to Work. On this day, grade nine students across Canada will spend the day in the workforce to 

gain a better understanding of what it means to go to work. Parents, educator and community people in the work-

force are committed to making this day a valuable experience for our young people by showing them how im-

portant skills, education and training are to their success.  

 

We are asking your permission for your child to participate in this exciting event and that he/she/they accompany 

you to work on this day. If this is not possible, a relative or a friend could be a host for your child. We would also 

ask that you indicate if it is possible for you to host more than one student.  

 

We have ensured that all Kelvin students who participate in Take Our Kids to Work are registered with the 

Worker’s Compensation for the day in the workplace. We will also be integrating safety awareness and discus-

sions regarding safety in the workplace within class preparations for the day.  

 

We would like to urge you to participate in this event by hosting your child in your place of work, on this day. 

Please return the consent form, that was sent home with your child, by Thursday, October 20th to the A Slot 

teacher. If there are any questions or suggestions please contact Ms. Lise Simonsen, who is the coordinator for 

this event at the school at 204-474-1492.  

 

Please help us provide this unique learning opportunity for our students and your children! 

 

Ms. Lise Simonsen 

Kelvin High School 


